
12th March 2021 

Wow! Our children never fail to astonish us in school. We cannot believe how well they have all 
returned and settled into our new routines. A big thank you to them all for adhering to the social 
distancing rules between bubbles. They are also working incredibly hard in their lessons—I expect 
they will be very tired this weekend! A lie in will be needed!  

Thank you for all your support this week. The drop off and pickups have got slicker as the week 
has gone on, siblings are being dropped off and collected  together at the youngest child times.  

Can I just remind you that only ONE adult is to do the school run so that we can reduce numbers 
around school and the one way system is to encourage social distancing between adults. Please be 
aware that staff  do monitor the numbers gathering and will perhaps open doors/gates a little   
earlier or later to ensure that we ease the crowding. This is another measure to keep us all safe 
and the system flowing.  

Communication is still vital to us to help our school operate effectively please do not hesitate to 
email either the office or your child’s teacher, phone the school office or use your class drop in slots.  
Well done everyone on a successful week, have a great weekend. Love Mrs Goodyear x 

Nursery places September 2021  

We have places available in the Nursery for September 2021. If your child is 3 before the 31st August they are entitled to a 
free place in our Nursery. Please contact the school office for more information on how to apply.  

Information packs will start to be emailed to all parents week commencing the 29th March 2021 and you have up until the 27th 
May 2021 to officially apply for your child’s place. 

We will contact all our parents who are on our waiting list and email admission packs to you, this will consist of our Nursery     
application form along with any supporting information that we will need you to complete. 

In the meantime if you have any questions or have yet to put your child’s name down, please email your child’s name, date of 
birth, address and your contact details to admin@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk or contact the school office. 

 

Our school council  have met and discussed how we can 
celebrate and raise funds for this much needed          
charity.  

They would like us to wear bright and colourful clothing 
and to style silly hair!  

They will decide on one winner from each class who will 
receive a prize.  

In class they will be guessing the masked staff joker 
crowning the funniest joke teller in their class and taking 
part in some silly games. In general—they will be having a 
lot of fun and giggles!  

If you would like to donate head to our just giving page   

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/knypersley-
first2 

Every little helps!  

 

 

 

 

The Governments roadmap suggests that Reach for 

the Stars will be able to run a Holiday Club after 12th 

April 2021.  

To reduce risk and preserve bubbles Reach for the 

Stars have made the decision to limit this club to 

just KNYPERSLEY pupils and siblings.  

They would like to get a feel for the need for the 

provision to help them plan staffing, opening hours 

and days  for the week. If you are interested in 

booking a place for your child/ren then please email 

reachforthestarsknypersley@gmail.com 

Many thanks  

mailto:reachforthestarsknypersley@gmail.com


We start week 2 of the school dinner menu 
next week. 

Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees  Lexi-Leigh Highfield 

Creative Caterpillars All of Caterpillars  

Class 2   Jay Morris 

Class 3   Reuben Millward 

Class 4   Amelia Jacques 

Class 5   Hattie Chaddock  

Class 6   Charlie Griffiths 

Class 7   Emily Simpson 

Class 8   Vinny Perks 

Class 9   Lillie Price  

Achiever of the Week 

Busy Bees  Sienna Taylor 

Creative Caterpillars Henry Griffiths 

Class 2   Noa Prophett 

Class 3   Tilly Siegertsz 

Class 4   Samuel Hine  

Class 5   Theo Davies  

Class 6   Charlotte Marsh 

Class 7   Harry Ryan-Burns 

Class 8   Ethan Chaddock & 
   Charles Bailey  

Class 9   Noah Bedson 

Congratualations 

Celebrate Good Times!  

     House points 

          Congratulations to Fire 

 Fire  267  Water  192 

 Air  236  Earth  200 

  

Keep up the good work everyone!  

This week Rockstars are strong and     
resilient in all aspects of life 

Thank you so much for making Knypersley 
the best place to be!  

Nursery   Lucas Morris &  
   Nova Lovatt-Cain 

Busy Bees  Nancy Salisbury 

Creative Caterpillars Jessica Parry  

Class 2   All of Class 2  

Class 3   All of Class 3 

Class 4   Ashleigh Elliott 

Class 5   Colin Goddard 

Class 6   All of Class 6 

Class 7   All of Class 7 

Class 8   All of Class 8 

Class 9   All of Class 9 

 

Mrs Goodyear’s Rockstars are  

All the staff—an excellent week everyone!  

Thank you  

Knypersley Rockstars 

Congratualations 

Symptoms of COVID 19.  

It is absolutely vital that if you, your child or someone in 
your household has any of the following symptoms you 
must stay at home and inform  us immediately and   
organise a test.  

 A high temperature  

 A loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or 
taste  

 A new continuous cough  

If your child displays any of the above symptoms we 
will isolate them in our isolation room and request you 
are available to collect immediately.  

Do you follow us on twitter? We 
share lots of information via 
tweets!!   @KnypersleyFirst  

Our before and after school club is now 
open . 

Please remember we need at least 1 
weeks notice if you wish your child to  
attend so we can arrange our staffing and 
resources safely under the new reopening guidance. 
We will not be able to admit children that have not 
booked in due to bubble monitoring.  

Please email kidzzone@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk to 
book your sessions.  

Water Bottles  

Children are encouraged to bring in a filled water 
bottle each day to use during lessons.  

These will be refilled if necessary.  

Bottles must go home each night for a good clean!  

The Children First Learning Partnership          
Multi Academy Trust: Director Vacancy 

We currently have a vacancy on the   
Directors Board of our Multi Academy 
Trust. This is an exciting opportunity 
for someone who would like to           
contribute to the strategic leadership of our Trust. 
Please click here for further details: 
http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies 

https://twitter.com/KnypersleyFirst
http://www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk/vacancies

